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542.7004 Releasing or withholding of audit
reports.

The Freedom of Information Act requires the disclosure of Government records subject to certain
exceptions. The contracting officer should consult with both the Assistant Inspector General for
Auditing and the GSA Office of General Counsel before releasing or withholding a contract audit
report.
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